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For the period of February 7, 2019 to February 21, 2019 

Internal Governance 

● Governance Reform 

○ Discussions on SSMU Legislative Council  

● BOMCOM 

○ Slideshow runthrough  

● Health and Dental Review 

○ Developed beginning of Health and Dental Report 

○ Final decisions for committee to be made on the 21st  

● Fall Reading Week 

○ 2nd McGill meeting 

○ Surveying at MAUT level  

● Policy book 

○ Introductory meeting on changing structure 

○ Updates to come in March 

 

● BoD Minute Approvals 11-12-2018, 12-01-2018, 12-14-2018, 1-20-2019, 2-3-2019 

● Approval of Jack Kline as Member at Large, Approval of Shayan Sheikh as International 

Student Representative  

● Involvement Restriction Policy funding  

 

● February 25th: Frank Dawson Adams Auditorium 

● Facebook event launched (Please promote!)  

Representation & Advocacy 

● Sexual Violence Policy meetings 
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● Board of Governors meeting  

● Involvement Restriction Policy meeting  

● Faculty Club meeting  

 

● Yasna -- Menstrual Hygiene Products 

● BSN, SSMU check in  

● Services as Highest Priority check in  

● McGill Outdoors club 

● McGill announcement -- $200 million donation  

● Athletics 2020 budget 

● Tribune  

● Chris Buddle 

● Volunteer Service 

● TVM meeting  

● Suzanne Fortier discussion  

● SSMU Long term purchasing discussion  

● Bike center  

Projects 

● Full service launched  

 

● Legal consultation underway, faculties approved financing  

 

● Architectural plans finished 

● CAD drawings almost complete 

● Presentation next council   

 

Best,  

 

Tre Mansdoerfer 

President 


